
From: Jenny Lapham
To:
Subject: FW: Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 Request
Date: Wednesday, 13 January 2021 10:40:15 a.m.
Attachments: E-mail.pdf

Dear 
I refer to your request below for “for a copy of the Sue Bidrose’s email to Anderson Lloyd of 24
January 2019 requesting legal advice on ‘a number of issues relating to the operation of Lime
scooters in Dunedin.”
The Council has considered you request for a copy of the e-mail from Dr Bidrose and it is noted
that this e-mail is legally privileged pursuant to section 7(2)(g) of LGOIMA and the Council does
have the right to withhold this information. In considering whether or not we would withhold
this information consideration was given to the public interest and if this outweighed
withholding the information.
In this instance it has been decided that there is public interest in the e-mail from Dr Bidrose,
seeking legal advice from Anderson Lloyd and therefore the Council has decided to waiver legal
professional privilege. A copy of the e-mail Is attached.
Regards

From:  
Sent: Sunday, 29 November 2020 4:25 p.m.
To: Official Information <officialinformation@oa.dcc.govt.nz>
Subject: Typo...Fwd: LGOIMA request
Whoops - made a typo - I meant --- Please provide me with a copy of the Sue Bidrose’s email to
Anderson Lloyd of 24 January 2019 requesting legal advice on ‘a number of issues relating to the
operation of Lime scooters in Dunedin’.
Thanks

Begin forwarded message:
From: 
Subject: LGOIMA request
Date: 27 November 2020 at 8:27:01 PM NZDT
To: officialinformation@dcc.govt.nz
Kia ora

Thank you for your response to my previous LGOIMA request. The information
provided has prompted another request. Please provide me with a copy of the Sue
Bidrose’s email to Anderson Lloyd of 24 January 2018 requesting legal advice on ‘a
number of issues relating to the operation of Lime scooters in Dunedin’. 

Nga mihi








